


Candidate for Lakeside Board Lisa Petersen: For 

those who don’t know me, I have lived in Lakeside as an 

original owner for over 20 years. I raised my twin 

daughters here who are now off to college, and we have 

really enjoyed the community.  

I look forward to working harmoniously with the 

board and the homeowners and to bring a fresh  

perspective to the board.  My focus would be realistic 

execution of rules and ideas with the homeowner 

experience in mind, while maintaining quality of life and 

property values.   

 Recently retired from Hewlett Packard 

Enterprise as a project manager, I worked with 

budgets, timelines, disputes, and customer experience.  

I have also served on other boards holding officer 

positions and have the necessary experience to add 

professional and thoughtful input to the board.   

I have seen many changes over the years in 

Lakeside. When changes are needed, I feel it is always a 

good idea to consider perception of the homeowner 

and be as transparent and realistic as possible.  I look 

forward to being a great liaison for our board and members 

and am excited to be able to contribute to our great 

community.     
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